
          Auxiliary News 

Happy Independence Day 
month! 

Goodbye June and welcome 
July. 

I won’t bend your ears much in 
this newsletter because we 
have a “change of guard” tak-

ing place this month in our Unit. At Department 
convention I will be concluding my year as your 
Unit President and Robin Alva will be taking 
the wheel. 

I want to thank you all for your support and par-
ticipation in new events, fundraisers, and for 
bringing some great ideas and energy to the ta-
ble. We worked together as a team this year, 
from the Exec Board to our members, taking on 
and completing all we set our minds to. I ask 
that you all extend the same energy and support 
to Robin as she takes on this new position. I 
know with your continued support our Unit will 
continue in its upward trajectory. 

A few things to watch for in the upcoming 
months will be the raffle for the paddle boat, 
with the drawing being at the general member-
ship meeting in September, and the moving and 
placing of our new shed in its permanent resting 
spot. We have arranged for the walls to be 
shored up for more support as well. Of course, 
we will continue to work on our favorite pro-
grams in new and creative ways. 

We are closing out this year’s membership and 
soon you will be able to start renewing your 
2024 memberships. If you haven’t paid 2023, 
make sure to do so or you will owe two years to 
maintain your continuous membership years. ☹  

Please remember there will be no ALA general 
membership meeting in July as we use this as 
our transitional month, but there will be a Post 
Everlasting Ceremony on the first Wednesday 
of the month in lieu of the AL and ALA general 
membership meetings. The ALA is always invit-
ed and encouraged to attend. 

The 4th of July Celebration will be held on July 
1st at 3 pm. There will be the usual 4th of July 
picnic foods, i.e., hotdogs and such. Everyone is 
asked to bring a side. 
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           Commander’s Comments 

 Hello everyone, 

All of us are beginning a new year 
together at Post 593 after the re-
cent installation of officers for 
The American Legion, The Amer-
ican Legion Auxiliary, The Sons 
of The American Legion, and the 

American Legion Riders.  I hope that you will 
continue to support whichever pillar you are asso-
ciated with.  That support is what makes Post 593 
strong.   
 
As I write this I have not yet been installed as the 
new Commander of Post 593.  That is an odd feel-
ing.  Having said that, I thank Dennis Ducharme 
for the time he served our post as Commander for 
the last 2 years.  I, for one, know the challenges 
this position entails.  I also know how it feels to 
turn over the reins, kick back, and relax.  Dennis, I 
will try hard not to call on you for insight more 
than necessary.  Enjoy your time as a Card-
Carrying Member once again! 

 
Thank you to all that put in the time to make the 
Installation of Officers such an enjoyable and 
worthwhile evening.  Special thanks to Michelle 
Muth, Candy Zavala, and Suzana Buckley for 
preparing and presenting the meal. 
 
I hope all of you took the opportunity to spend 
time with your fellow Post 593 members for our 
July 4th picnic.  Thank you to Mikey Wilson for 
setting this up.  I fully understand that it is diffi-
cult to spend time with your family as well as our 
Post Family when a holiday falls during the week.  
But it is always nice to see the turn out for our get
-togethers and taste the dishes that members vol-
untarily prepare.  Thank You to all that brought us 
those delicacies. 
 
I need to thank one more individual for their work 
at Post 593:  That is our Post Home Manager, 
Tracy Diggs.  I have noticed the strides you have 
taken to make our canteen a pleasant place to be 
and I appreciate it.  I look forward to working 
with you in the future. 
 
I don’t have more to bring to you at this early 
stage of our new year.  Please, continue to support 
our Post activities with the same enthusiasm you  
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have shown in the 
past.  Post 593 has 
always supported 
our programs and I 
know will continue 
to do so in the fu-
ture.  Take a mo-
ment to thank indi-
viduals when you 
see them going 
above and beyond.  
Make some time to 
help somewhere 
when you can 
(Breakfast, Steak 
Night, committees, 
building repairs, 
recruit a new mem-
ber, introduce 
yourself to a new 
member, or what-
ever).  Keeping our 
Post successful is a 
result of the com-
bined efforts of all members of all pillars and I am proud to be 
your Commander. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jack Leanhart 
Commander, Post 593 

1st Vice Commander Report 

 
2023 is in the books! Thank you to all of 
our members for their recruitment ef-
forts.  As of July 1, we are at 112.04% of 
our goal of 731 members, we ended our 
Legion year with 819 members!  
 
A big welcome to our 108 new members! 

Glad you joined us!  
 

If you still haven’t renewed for 2023, don’t fret. You can still 
renew and we can still send in the transmittal. If you pay 2024 
membership at the same time, you won’t forget later! Two birds, 
one stone! There are multiple ways to renew:  

Online at mylegion.org and print your membership card 

Send in your reminder renewal form mailed by Headquarters 
Bring in your friends, family, and neighbors to register for the 
Legion (and check eligibility for Auxiliary and Sons as well!). If 
you recruit a new member, make sure you let the Adjutant know 
so you can get credit for your recruitment 

Next will be the 
Post Breakfast on 
July 8th from 8 am 
to 11 am., $10.   
Additionally there 
will be a blood 
drive at the same 
time as the break-
fast. 

Burger Burn is on 
July 13th, from 5:30 
to 7:00. $8 for a 
burger, chips, and a 
yummy homemade 
dessert.  

There will be no 
Chicken Fried Steak 
this month due to 
most of the volun-
teers will be attend-
ing the Department 
Convention. There 
will be a German 

food truck that night if you would like to partake in that.  

Steak night is scheduled for the last Friday of the month as usual, 
6 pm to 8 pm, or until they run out. The ALA will also have the 
Dessert for Donations table so keep an eye out for an email re-
minder for goodies from Robin. 

Please keep an eye out for email and the ALA Unit 593, Con-
verse, Tx., Facebook Page posts. Make sure to “Like” our FB 
page so you receive notification of recent posts. If you would 
like to post pictures of Unit 593, feel free or send them to me and 
I will do it for you. If you are not receiving emails from 
Aux593info@gmail.com and would like to, please send an email 
to myself at czavala@gvec.net or  Aux593info@gmail.com and 
we will make sure you’re added or your email address corrected. 

Thank you all for your service and remember our Veterans, Ac-
tive Duty, and their Families…our Mission.  

Candy Zavala,  
President, ALA Unit 593  
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Lastly the STEM tour ended with a trip to Carlsbad Cav-
erns, which is celebrating its Centennial year.  They rode 
an elevator down 750 feet below the surface then hiked 
two miles under ground learning how the cavern was 
formed, how it was discovered, and just how beautiful 
nature can be.  The scouts had additional experiences dur-
ing the week trip as they saw deer, skunks, coyotes, jave-
linas and wide variety of birds, insects, and reptiles that 
they had never seen before living in their natural habitats.  

These experiences whether it is a traditional camp or a 
exploratory STEM camp only happen because of the sup-
port American Legion Post 593 gives the youth of our 
community.  THANK YOU POST 593!!! 

 

 
 

2nd Vice-Commander Report 

New Year, New Officers, Let’s start it off 
with a busy July. 

We begin this month with the first day of the 
month, July 1st. S.A.L Yard Sale/ Independ-
ence Day Picnic. Area’s will be provided for 
the Legion, Rider’s, and Auxiliary. Rent 
your own area for $5 for a grass spot or $15 

for a table under the pavilion. The yard sale begins at 8 am. Con-
tact Mikey Wilson or Bill Cox for more information. The picnic 
begins at 3:30 pm. Burgers, Cheeseburgers, and Hotdogs will be 
provided. Sides and deserts are potluck. Bring your side or desert 
and visit with your Legion family. We will also be doing a Pie in 
the Face Raffle for your newly installed officers. This event starts 
at 5 pm. All money raised will go to your officer’s houses veter-
ans’ programs. Please encourage your officers to participate. 
Highest bidder gets to throw the pie. All 3 events is open to the 
public. 

On Saturday, July 8th, we will be having our Legion Breakfast 
paired with a blood drive. Both events start at 8 am. Come give 
blood and get your breakfast for $5 and a coupon for a pint of 
HEB Ice Cream. You will be entered into a drawing for an HEB 
Gift Card. 

On Friday, July 14th, we will have a German food truck parked 
out back. They will open at 4:30 pm. These owners are part of 
our German Club and everything is authentic German even the 
butcher. This is their soft grand opening. See flyer for details. 

On Saturday, July 22nd, we will be having a Hawaiian Themed 
Luau Party. Starts at 6:30 pm. $15 gets you food and a themed 
drink. Come dressed for the occasion. Brad Martin and Guest 
will be roasting a pig. 

On Friday, July 28th, is our Legion Steak Night. Starts at 6:00 pm 
and ends when we run out of steaks. Cost is $16. 

 

The Fourth Pillar 

Children and Youth 

 

Your Boy Scout Troop  kicked in into high gear this past month 
by sending part of the troop to Summer Camp at Camp Strake 
near Houston where the scouts learned outdoor skills such as the 
Lifesaving and Camping merit badges. They also learned possi-
ble  life long hobbies like Chess and Art merit badges and service 
to others by serving 300 campers meals in the dining hall.  This 
was a time they will always remember. 

A second contingent of the troop as well as part of the Cub Scout 
Pack went west to spend a week in the Davis Mountains as a 
Science and Technology Week.  They visited, toured, and took 
part in a Star Party at the McDonald Observatory, which has the 
third largest telescope on Earth. Next they learned about swim-
ming with marine life, minnows, catfish, crawfish, and a turtle at 
Balmorhea State Park, the largest spring fed swimming pool.  
They also saw scuba diving classes performed there as well.   



  

  

     SALute From the Squadron Commander 
 

Hello to all the SAL  and other Legion  

family members. 

Here’s hoping all had a great time this past 

year, and yes its time to welcome all of our 

new officers.. 

 Chicken Fried Steak night we sold  45 steaks,  in  an hour and 

fifteen minutes , that’s 

not bad with the call for 

rain that we had, Great 

Job to the staff and 

thank you to all that 

bought the dinners. 

There will not be a 

Chicken Fried Steak 

night in July  as most of 

the workers will be at 

convention. 

We are having our rum-

mage sale the 1ST of 

July . Starting at 8am 

If anyone needs or 

knows of someone in 

need of prayers please 

notify George Alva. 

Please remember that it is up to all of us to try to bring in new 

members. 

Our next S A L meeting will be on July 18th , 2023 at 19:00. 

Have a great month, see all of you later. 

Bill Cox 

SAL Commander 

Riders Report 

Greetings American Legion Riders, 

I have been humbled for the past two years as the 

ALR Director.  This was one of the most fulfilling 

positions I ever had inside and outside the Legion.  

The Riders, friends, and family have always had 

each other’s back as well as mine.  I learned a lot 

and was grateful to lead the ALR for that period 

of time.  Our Bylaws indicate two years as Director and then you 

must step down.  Fortunately for Chapter 593, we have an out-

standing rider and person taking over…Ed Richards.  I hope that 

all of you give him the support that you gave me.  I am looking 

forward to helping out on his Executive Staff and remaining ac-

tively involved.   

During the past year, we accomplished a lot of what we set out to 

do.  Those areas that we never got around to will be on “Ed’s List” 

to consider moving forward.  I know we will be very successful un-

der Ed’s leadership so I am psych’d to step aside.  We have one 

more Veterans Helping Veterans project to finish, State Rally from 

15-20 June in El Paso, and Post Installation on 24 June.  Our new 

leadership will be sworn in that night with the other Legion Divi-

sions.  Thank you again for everything and have a great June and/

or summer.  God Bless our Veterans.  Paul “Timmy” Goymerac 

signing off as Director. 

Another year has come to a completion and 

after looking back, we accomplished almost 

everything we sought out to do. Our new Ex-

ecutive Committee members and appointed 

officials in the ALR for 2023 – 2024 are: Ed 

Richards Director, Paul Goymerac (Assistant 

Director) George Alva (Chaplain), Rob Hen-

kel (Member at Large), and, Brandon Riggs 

(Historian). 

June was a busy month for the 

ALR, we completed a Veterans 

Helping Veterans project and 

had seven of our riders ride to 

and from El Paso to support 

Texas State ALR Rally.  It was 

a hot ride and everyone made it 

back safely.  We also supported 

a Celebration of Life For Ron “ 

Irish” Devlin and service for 

CPL Steinberg (Converse PD} 

father who was a Veteran of our 

Armed Services. 

Starting of the new ALR year 

we will be planning and finishing 

a least two Veterans Helping 

Veterans Projects, conducting our  



  

  

Post 593 

Installation Night 

annual Rolling Run fund raiser, participating in the South 

Central Texas ALR Legacy Run and supporting other local 

ALR Chapters in their fund raising efforts. 

American Legion Post 593  

Legionnaire of the Year 

 

 

Brad Martin 



  

  



  

  

Post Home Manager’s Message 

Thank you to the Post leadership for their unwavering support and a very special thank you to you, our loyal customers. 
This wouldn’t be possible without you. You are our friends and we enjoy seeing you every time you walk through the 
door. 

 

We have an amazing hall for rent for all of your special events such as weddings, quin-
ceaneras, birthdays, anniversaries, reunions, etc. For information or to schedule your party 
please reach out to me, Tracy Diggs at (210) 658-1111. Tell your friends! 

  

 



  

  

July 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

            1 

         
SAL Rummage 
Sale 8 a.m. 

         

 4th of July  

Picnic 3:30 

           

2 3 4th Of July 5 6 7 8 

SAL Rummage 
Sale 8 a.m. Boy Scouts 6:30 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts 

Post Everlasting 

7 p.m. 

Dart League 7 

pm 
 

Breakfast  and 

Blood Drive        

8-11:00am 

  
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11 am  

Pool League 8 

pm 
   

             

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 
Steel Guitar Asso-

ciation and Burg-

er sales Boy Scouts 6:30 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts, Breakfast 

Taco Tuesday  H & E Mt 7 pm 

Burger Burn 

5:30pm 
German Food 

Truck 6 p.m.  

  
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11am 

  
Dart League 7 

pm     

   
ALR GM Mtg 

7pm   
Pool League 8 

pm     

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

  Boy Scouts 6:30 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts 

Post Exec Mtg 7 

pm 

Dart League 7 

pm   Luau Party - 5 pm 

  
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11 am   

Pool League 8 

pm    

    
S.A.L. GM Mtg 

7pm        

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

  Boy Scouts 6:30 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts   
Dart League 7 

pm 

Steak Night 6pm 

- 8pm  

  
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11 am 

  
Pool League 8 

pm 
  

 

             

30 31      

  Boy Scouts 6:30      

  
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m.      

         



  

  

August 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    1 2 3 4 5 

   
Coffee & Dough-

nuts 
Post GMM 7pm 

Dart League 7 

pm    

   9-11 am 
Auxiliary Mtg 

7pm 
Pool League 8 pm 

   

   
ALR Exec Mtg 

7pm 
  

     

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

  
Boy Scouts 6:30 

pm 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts H & E Mt 7 pm 

Burger Burn 

5:30pm 

Chicken Fried 

Steak  

Breakfast 8-

11:00am 

  
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11am   

Dart League 7 

pm 

Night 6pm-

7:30pm   

    
ALR GM Mtg 

7pm   Pool League 8 pm     

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

Steel Guitar Associ-

ation and Burger  

Sales 2—5 p.m. 

Bubba’s AL  593 

Dinner 4-8 pm 

Boy Scouts 6:30 

pm 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts 9-11 am 

Post Exec Mtg 7 

pm 

Dart League 7 

pm 

    

 
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 

S.A.L. GM Mtg 

7pm 
  Pool League 8 pm 

    

   
 

  
  

    

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

  
Boy Scouts 6:30 

pm 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts   
Dart League 7 

pm 

Steak Night 6pm 

- 8pm   

  
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11 am   Pool League 8 pm     

            

27 28 29 30 31    

  
Boy Scouts 6:30 

pm 

Coffee & Dough-

nuts       

  
Shuffle Bd 7:00 

p.m. 
9-11 am 

      

              



  

  

In Memoriam 

 

 

All Souls remained with us. 

The Newsletter will dedicate the space above to the memory of loved ones who have left 
this world much too soon. The criteria is as follows:  The deceased must be a member of 
The American Legion, The American Legion Auxiliary, The Sons of The American Legion, The 
American Legion Riders, or an immediate family member of such. Specifically, the spouse, 
parent, child, or sibling of a member. Please inform the Newsletter Editor directly or 
through one of the chaplains. 



  

  

A Checklist of  Tasks after a Veteran’s Death 

A List of  People to Notify and Places to Contact 

The first step to receiving assistance and benefits  for a Veteran‘s death is to report it to the 
appropriate agencies.  If unsure, call anyway.  Expect to give the Veteran’s full name and 
Social Security Number.  In order to avoid overpayments the survivors should contact the 
below numbers within 30 days or sooner, if possible. 

 

The time immediately following the death of a loved one can be overwhelming, with grief 
and bereavement complicated by a seemingly endless number of tasks.  The immediate days 
following the death will be focused on the funeral or memorial service arrangements.  Soon 

after however, various financial and legal issues must be addressed.  Many people find it very difficult to be 
sure they have taken care of everything.  The following is a list of tasks that are likely to need attention. 

 

Your best option for help is your County Veteran Service office. 

 

 For a Veteran, you may be able to get financial assistance with the funeral, burial plot, or other benefits.  
For information on benefits you can call the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs at 1-800-827-1000.  
You may also receive information and assistance in applying for burial benefits by contacting your Coun-
ty Veterans Service Office (CVSO).  You will need a copy of your loved one’s discharge papers 
(DD214) to apply for these benefits. 

 Obtain 10-15 copies of the Death Certificate.  Speak to the funeral home or your County Veteran Service 
Office for contact information in your area. 

 If your Veteran received Social Security benefits, notify your local Social Security office of the death, 
since these benefits will stop.  Overpayments will result in a difficult process of repayment.  If you are a 
surviving spouse, ask about your eligibility for increased benefits.  Also, check on benefits that any mi-
nor children may be entitled to receive.  You may call Social Security at 1-800-772-1213 between 7 a.m. 
and 7 p.m. 

 Contact the health insurance company  or employer regarding terminating coverage for the deceased 
while continuing coverage for others covered through the policy. 

 Contact the life insurance company(ies) for all life insurance policies.  You will need to provide the 

policy number and a copy of the death certificate and fill out a claim form.  If the deceased is listed 

as the beneficiary on any other policy, arrange to have the name removed.  If the Veteran was en-

rolled in the Servicemember’s Group Life Insurance plan (SGLI), Veteran’s Group Life Insurance 

(VGLI), or Service-Disabled Veteran’s Insurance (S_DVI) call the VA at 1-800-419-1473.  

 If retired military, call the Defense Enrollment Eligibility Repoering System (DEERS) at 1-800-538-

9552. 



  

  

 If the Veteran is a military retiree, the Defense Finance and Accounting service should be notified by calling the Retiree 

Casualty Section of the DFAS at 1-888-332-7411.  You can also file DFAS Form 9221 online using DFAS’s Fast Form op-

tion at https://www.dfas.mil/retiredmilitary/forms.html.  If the Veteran is alsi a current or retired federal civilian employ-

ee, the Office of Personnel Management should be notified by calling 1-888-767-6738. 

 The VA should be notified depending on the benefits the Veteran was receiving or the programs the veteran was enrolled 

in.  If the Veteran was receiving disability compensation or a pension, call the Veteran’s Benefits Administration at 1-800-

827-1000. 

 If the Veteran was enrolled in a VA-sponsored life insurance policy call the VA at 1-800-669-8477. 

 If the Veteran was enrolled in the Servicemember’s Group Life Insurance Plan (SGLI), Veteran’s Group Life Insurance 

(VGLI), or Service Disabled Veterans Insurance (S-DVI) call the VA at 1-800-419-1473. 

 If the deceased was working, contact the employer for information on pension plans, credit unions and union death bene-

fits.  You will need a certified copy of the death certificate for each claim. 

 Return credit cards of the deceased with a certified copy of the death certificate, or notify the credit card company if you, 

as the survivor, want to retain the use of the card. 

 Seek the advise of an accountant or tax advisor about filing the deceased’s tax return for the year of the death.  Keep 

monthly bank statements on all individual and joint accounts that show the account balance on the day of the death, since 

you will need this information for the estate tax return. 

 Arrange to change any joint bank account into your name.  If the deceased’s estate is in trust, check with the Trust De-

partment or Customer Service at the bank. 

 If the deceased owned a car, transfer the automobile title into your name at the Secretary of State’s Office, or if the estate 

is probated, through Probate Court. 

 Arrange to change stocks and bonds into your name. Your bank or stock broker will have the forms. 

 Make sure the important bills, such as mortgage payments, continue to be paid. 

 Contact the County Veteran Service office for possible application for survivor’s benefits such as Dependency Indmnity 

Compensation or Survivor’s Pension. 

Documents you may need to complete the tasks: 

 Death Certificates (10 -  15 certified copies)              

 Social Security Card 

 Marriage Certificate                                                     

 Birth Certificate 

 Birth Certificate for each child, if applicable             

 Insurance Policy/Policies 

 Deed and Titles to Property                                        

 Stock Certificates 

 Bank Books/Account Numbers                                   

 Honorable Discharge Papers for a Veteran (DD Form 214) 

 Recent Tax Forms                                                        

 Automobile Title and Registration Papers 

 Loan and Installment Payment Books and/or Contracts 



  

  

AMERICAN LEGION POST 593 

INDEPENDENCE DAY PICNIC 

SATURDAY JULY 1ST, 2023 

@ 3:30 PM.  

PIE IN FACE RAFFLE 

FOR YOUR NEWLY     

INSTALLED OFFICERS. 



  

  

Open to the public. 

Breakfast Taco 

Tuesday July 11 



  

  

NO CHICKEN FRIED 

STEAK DINNER THIS 

MONTH 

Hand breaded 

chicken fried steak, 

mashed potatoes, gravy, 

choice of vegetable, and 

dinner roll. 

Information:  (210) 658-1111 

 

William M. Randolph Post 593 

326 Legion Dr. W. 

Converse, Texas 78109 

Open to the public. 

Open jukebox music to follow 

for your entertainment. 
Dine in or 

carry out.



  

  



  

  

Eggs cooked to order,  Omelets, Pancakes, French Toast, Ba-

con, Sausage, Hash Browns, Toast, Fresh Fruit, Pastries, 

Coffee, Juice 

All you can eat for the bargain price of $10.00 per plate! 

Time: 

William M. Randolph 

Post 593 

326 Legion Dr W 

Converse TX 78109 

Information: 210-658-1111 



  

  

July 9, 2023 

1 to 5 pm 



  

  

 

Hamburgers/Cheeseburgers, 

FF and dessert for 

$8.00 per plate! 

 

Time: 5:30  -  7:30 pm 

William M. Randolph 

Post 593 

326 Legion Dr. W. 

Converse, Texas 78109 

Info: (210) 658-1111 

Open to the public. 

July 13 



  

  

JULY 14TH 

SOFT 
GRAND 

OPENING. 

326 LEGION DR 

CONVERSE,TX 

 

Serving starts 
at 6 pm 



  

  

COST IS $15 

FOOD AND 1 DRINK 

IS PROVIDED 

JULY 22nd, 

2023 

6:30 PM 

DRESS UP TO FIT THE THEME 

AMERICAN LEGION POST 593 

326 LEGION DR W 

CONVERSE, TX 78109 



  

  

July 28, 2023 

6:00pm - 7:30pm 

 

Info: (210) 658-1111 

 

Dine-in or take out. 

Open to public. 

12-oz ribeye cooked to order. 

Salad, dinner rolls, and choice of  vegetable. 

All this for the incredibly low price of  only 

$16 per plate! 

Open jukebox for your musical pleasure. 

Join us for a great meal, music, and              

fellowship. 

William M. Randolph Post 593 

326 Legion Dr. West 

Converse, Texas 78109 



  

  

Saturday Aug TBD  

3:30 



  

  



  

  


